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Dates to Remember

Wednesday, October 4th
School Picture Day

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Friday, October 6th

No School- Workshop Day
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Monday, October 9th
No School- Indigenous Peoples’ Day

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Thursday, October 12th

Fire Prevention Presentations @ UES 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Wednesday, October 18th
Early Release Day- dismissal @ 1:15 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
October 23-27

Scholastic Book Fair @ UES
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Friday, October 27th
Booktoberfest 5:00-6:30 p.m.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Wednesday, November 8th

Strawbridge Studios picture retakes

Annual Online Registration
Parents must complete the On-Line
Registration as part of the enrollment
process. Thank you to all of the
families who have completed their
registrations! To date 94% of our
families have completed this
essential task. We hope to have this
number at 100% by October 13th.
Click on the link below to get started.
Mrs. Davis has contacted all parents
by phone and/or Parent Square with
user names and passwords. Contact
Mrs. Davis in the office @ 785-4330
or email allison_davis@rsu40.org. or
you can stop by the office and Mrs.
Davis will walk you through the
process using one of our computers. 

Infinite Campus Parent Portal
Web Link

Lockdown Drill
 Per our district and school’s Emergency Management Plans each school needs to
perform an annual lockdown drill. A “lockdown” is used when there is a threat of violence
or serious incident that could jeopardize the safety of the students. This lockdown drill,
along with our emergency evacuation drills, are just a couple of examples of how we keep
your children safe. We performed a drill this week and both students and staff followed
protocols effectively. 

https://mecloud1.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/msad40.jsp


Strawbridge
School Photos

This year our school
photos will be taken by
Strawbridge Studios.
Picture packets were
sent home with
students this week.
You can order online
anytime. To pay online
follow the directions in
the flyer. 

Students recognized for positive
behaviors!!

Our PBIS monthly theme for September is
Respect/Manners- I will show respect by
using good manners.

Congratulations to the following students
for being recognized this week for our
targeted positive behavior:

Pre K - Bradley Averill & Keller Grindle
Kindergarten - Emma Brown & Oliver Creighton
1st Grade - Kimber Dodge & Ezra Miller
2nd Grade - Jillian Blake & Zella Stotz
3rd Grade - Amara Bendtson & Benny Taylor
4th Grade - Will McKellar & Ayva Dalfonso
5th Grade - Hailey Robinson & Hunter Esancy
6th Grade - Bailey Doucette & Jules Blake

Super Citizens



Pictures Wanted!!!!
Each UES family is asked to submit one or two family or individual student pictures which show
them having fun this summer. Pictures can be emailed to Allison_davis@rus40.org. A slideshow is
now running in the lobby but we would like to have more students represented! Students really
enjoy seeing themselves “on tv.” 

Student Feature: Aubree Esancy             Grade: 4
I like UES because: there are loving people here.

My favorite books include: Ghost by Jason Reynolds

My favorite tv shows and movies include: Frozen and Matilda

My favorite singers and bands include: I like country music. Lainie
Wilson and Taylor Swift

My favorite foods include: bacon pizza and brownies with chocolate
ice-cream

My hobbies include: doing gymnastics, playing with my friends and
watching tv.

When I grow up I want to be a babysitter.

If I could live anywhere in the world I’d live in Florida!

“Minute to Win It”

Kyle J, Julianna B, Sebastian L and Linkyn S play “Minute to Win It” during lunch. The
object was to see who could get the most Cheerios into a cup using only a strand of
uncooked spaghetti. Kyle and Sebastian tied and following an exciting overtime period
Kyle eeked out the win. He earned a one of a kind (not really) plastic harmonica.
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